
 

 

 

14th November 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Children In Need – Friday 17th November  
 
To celebrate and raise awareness for this Charity, Heads of Charities and the QEGS Student Council have 
organised a fundraising event, in the sport hall, for Friday lunchtime.  A wide range of stalls and activities 
will be there to help raise money for this important Charity Day!  We encourage students to bring money 
on Friday to help support and participate in the stalls available.   
 
Friday 17th will also be a non-uniform day, so we also ask students make a contribution of a minimum of £1 
via ParentPay if they are wearing their own clothes (the spottier the better as there will be a prize for the 
spottiest/best dressed student!).  Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
QEGS Student Council 
 


